
   

 

Patras, Greece, 17-02-2018 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Ιt’s with great pleasure that we announce the third Summer School on Wastewater 

and Biosolids Management (WWSS18), after the successful organization of WWSS15 , 

WWSS16 and WWSS17.  

The School will take place on July 23-27, 2018, in Patras, Greece. It is a Distance 

Education e-Learning Summer School, which is organized in the context of the 

Postgraduate Study Programme “Waste Management”, of the Hellenic Open University 

(HOU).  

  The official language of the Summer School is English and the presentations 

will be given through the web. 

  The website of WWSS18 is http://wastewater2018.eap.gr/.  

We are looking forward to receiving your reply and we cordially like to invite you 

to disseminate this educational event to potentially interested parties. 

Thank you in advance for your support to WWSS18.  
 

Sincerely Yours 

 

 

Professor Dr. Ioannis K. Kalavrouziotis 
Dean of the School of Science and Technology 
Director of Postgraduate Master Program in ‘Waste Management’ 

Secretariat 

Ekavi Issari (MSc), PhD student 

Tel.: +30-2610-367546  

e-mail: wastewater2018@eap.gr 
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